
Lakeview  Commons  project
subject of talk
Ray Lacey, deputy director of California Tahoe Conservancy,
and Hilary Hodges, director of Development Services for South
Lake Tahoe, will be at the South Lake Tahoe Branch Library on
Sept. 28 at 6:30pm to discuss Lakeview Commons, the community
and  civic  development  currently  under  construction  at  El
Dorado Beach.

They will talk about the origins of the project, its current
progress, and how the final result is expected to look.

For additional information about the free program, call (530)
573.3185.

The library is at 1000 Rufus Allen Blvd.
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